
 

Starbucks' Pumpkin Spice Latte returns

The Starbucks Coffee Company has made plans to return its pumpkin spice latte this September.

The latte was introduced to consumers for the first time last year.

It is to be available on 7 September 2017.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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